Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: ingrid blohm-hyde <ingrid2005@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 3:00 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Subject: Rate hikes again?

[EXTERNAL]

Hello,

Utility rates are too high right now, instead of approving another rate hike, given that rates were already
raised not too long ago, please see to it that rates are NOT allowed to be raised and | would like to ask that
rates be lowered instead.

With kind regards,
Ingrid Blohm-Hyde

The person who says it cannot be done should not interrupt the person doing it.



